
 

 
 
 

ANNUAL AHERA NOTICE 
2024-2025 

 
 
July 18, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Staff, 
 
As per the United States Environmental Protection Agency’s “Asbestos Hazard Emergency 
Response Act” [(AHERA) 40 CFR Part 763], an inspection for the presence of asbestos – containing 
building materials has been completed, and an Asbestos Management Plan developed, for 
Primary Prep Elementary and Middle School. 
 
The inspection report and asbestos management plan file are available for review in the school 
office during normal school/office hours.  Upon request, copies will be provided for a reasonable 
charge. 
 
As required by the USEPA, additional inspections of the school are conducted every six months 
by properly accredited staff of the Archdiocese of Newark. 
 


